All correspondence and enquiries to:

Aobo Environmental Technology Limited
ACN 633 117 807

31-61 Bent St
Macedon Victoria 3440
Tel: + 61 3 9645 8001

www.aoboet.com.au
info@aoboet.com.au

22 April 2024

National Stock Exchange of Australia
1 Bligh Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Market Update

Aobo Environmental Technology Limited (the Company) wishes to advise that the audit for 2022 financial
year is delayed due to auditors of the Company’s subsidiaries requiring more documentation to complete
their audits of those subsidiaries such as determining the amount of receivable impairment. The Company
is is diligently working on resolving the issues and expects to lodge its financial report by the end of June.
2024.The Company will keep NSX and investors updated during the period.

This announcement has been authorised by the Chairman.

Andrew Smith
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Chairman
Aobo Environmental Technology Limited
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